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Martin, George 

From; Huber, Raymond [rhuber@co.wood.oh.us] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2008 2:41 PM 

To: Martin, George 

Subject: east broadway &. latcha 

Mr. Martin: 

Thanks for your call this morning and the infornnation you provided. The County is glad to hear that this 
crossing is going to be protected. It has been a concern for some time. 

To answer your question, the County is in favor of Lights & Gates protection both on East Broadway 
and Latcha Rd. 

If there is anything the County Engineer's Office can do to help, please feel free to contact us. 

Raymond A. Huber, P.E.,P.S. 
Wood County Engineer 
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This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t he images appearing a re an 
accura te and co2ipl«te reproduct ion of a case f i l e 
docTjiuent del ivered in the regular course of bus iness . 
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